Grand Democrats June Meeting
Wed Jun 26th 5:45pm - 8:30pm
Agua Fria Room in the Cimarron Center, The Grand, 17100 W Clearview Blvd, Surprise
Join us at 5:45pm to meet Candidates, sign Petitions and enjoy Cookies, Coffee, and Conversation. 
Speakers:
Heather Macre is running for reelection to the Central Arizona Water Conservation District (CAWCD) Board.
Heather Macre was elected to her second term on the CAWCD Board of Directors on November 6, 2018, to represent Maricopa County until December 31, 2024. Ms. Macre is a Director at Fennemore Craig, PC where she practices commercial litigation and healthcare law. She earned a BA from the University of Florida and a law degree from University of Florida Levin College of Law.
Ms. Macre is a member of Phoenix Sun’s Charities SC 88, Arizona Charter 100, and the Arizona Bankruptcy American Inn of Court. She was formerly a member of the Board of Planned Parenthood Advocates of Arizona and served on the Phoenix Environmental Quality Commission. Two Democrats are running for this office. Terry Goddard, former Arizona Attorney General and current President of the CAWCD Board, who spoke to Grand Dems in March 2023 is also running for reelection. Both need your support.
Cathy Sigmon is Co-Founder of Civic Engagement Beyond Voting (CEVB).
Cathy Sigmon also started ‘Gavel Watch’ which posts voter guide information including information about judges and how they rule and act in the courtroom. This proved very helpful in leading the charge not to retain low performing judges in the 2022 election. CEVB is very involved in the collection of signatures on the Abortion Access Petition which Grand Dems has been involved with. We are delighted to have Cathy join us for what will be a very informative presentation.
Aly Cline, current Surprise City Council representative in District 2 which includes The Grand is running for Surprise Mayor. Aly will tell us why she is best qualified to be Mayor, her goals, and why we should support her.
Earle Greenberg, former Grand HOA President, is running for the Surprise City Council District 2 seat being vacated by Aly Cline. Earle will be on hand to tell us why he is running and his goals for the City Council.
Seating is limited. Please RSVP http://www.granddems.org on the events calendar.

